Subject LAFCO’s Countywide Fire Service Review Final Report - Now |
Available rounNocuoZ
From Humphrey, Sonia <sonia.humphrey@ceo.sccgov.org>
Cc Abello, Emmanuel <Emmanuel.Abello@ceo.sccgov.org>, Palacherla,
Neelima <Neelima.Palacherla@ceo.sccgov.org>, Noel, Dunia
<Dunia.Noel@ceo.sccgov.org>
Date 2023-12-05 03:22 PM

Dear Affected Agencies, Organizations, and Interested Parties:

The Final Report for the Countywide Fire Service Review, adopted by LAFCO on October 4, 2023, is

now available on the LAFCO website. We thank you for your time, participation, and assistance
throughout the Countywide Fire Service Review project.

As a next step and as directed by the Commission, LAFCO staff will contact affected agencies and
request a written response from each of the agencies on their plans for implementing the Report's

recommendations and will inform the Commission of each agency's written response.
Best regards,

Sonia Humphrey, LAFCO Clerk
LAFCO of Santa Clara County
777 North First Street, Suite 410
San Jose, CA 95112

(408) 993-4709
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Sonia Humphrey, LAFCO Clerk
LAFCO of Santa Clara County
777 North First Street, Suite 410
San Jose, CA 95112

(408) 993-4709


https://santaclaralafco.org/sites/default/files/FireSRReview-FinalReport-2023.pdf

